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OSHC NEWSLETTER 
JAN 2025

IMOPRTANT DATESWELCOME TO OSHC 2025
Welome to OSHC for 2025. We had an absolute blast in
2024, and cannot wait to continue to learn, play and grow
together in 2025. 

It has been so lovely meeting so many new faces this
week. Please ensure you are bringing ID when collecting
your children for the next few weeks, while our Educators
are trying to remember so many few faces! 

February - (Pupil
Free Day) Keithcot
Farm PS

March - Adelaide
Cup (Public Holiday)

SESSION TIMES 
Before School Care: 7:00 am - 9:00 am 
After School Care: 3:00 pm - 6:00 pm 
Vacation Care/ Pupil Free Day: 7:00 am - 6:00 pm 

CONTACT INFOREMINDERS 
Please ensure when you are making your payments that
you please put your Child's name. 

Keithcot Farm Primary School Council Inc 
OSHC ACCOUNT 
BSB: 065-165 
Account: 10372063

SESSION CHARGES
Before School Care: $17.70 
After School Care: $24
Vacation Care & Pupil Free Days: $46 plus costs* 
*costs include additional programming costs, excursions,
buses etc. 
(All session fees subject to Child Care Subsidy) 

All bookings and cancellations to be made via Fully
Booked: https://keithcotkingsoshc.fullybookedc
cms.com.au/family/login 

BOOKINGS

5 KEITHCOT FARM DRIVE,
WYNN VALE, 5127 

PH: 8289 2649 

MOB: 0401 121 583 

EMAIL:
OSHC.KEITHCOT2@SCHOOLS.

SA.EDU.AU 

JAN HOLIDAYS

Enjoying our new water play
and potion making

equipment!



We’re pleased to share that Scott Edson has been appointed our new Assistant Director and
Educational Leader. With his wealth of experience and strong dedication to our children and
team, we’re excited to see what he will bring to our service. 

As Assistant Director and Educational Leader, Scott will play a key part in shaping the direction
of our service, supporting our educators, and ensuring we continue a high standard of care and
education. Please join us in congratulating him as he takes steps into this important role. 

In late 2024, we were thrilled to host our annual end-of-year fundraising event at Keithcot Kings
OSHC. Each year, our children and families come together to select a charity that holds special
meaning to our community, and in 2024, we chose to support Can:Do 4Kids—an organisation
close to the hearts of several families within our OSHC.

Can:Do 4Kids has been a leading disability services provider in South Australia for over 150
years. The incredible work they do creates a lasting impact on the lives of so many families, and
we are proud to have contributed to such a meaningful cause.

Thanks to the generosity of our amazing families, we were able to raise over $250 for Can:Do
4Kids. A special thank you to Hazel W, who delivered the funds to Lester Wynne-Jones, the
Group Chief Executive Officer of Can:Do 4Kids. We would also like to extend our deepest
gratitude to the Williamson family for their unwavering support and dedication to this year's
fundraising efforts.

Once again, thank you to everyone who contributed—your kindness and generosity make all
the difference!

ANNOUNCEMENTS



VACATION CARE RECAP
DEC/JAN 2025

JAN HOLIDAYS
All the staff and children at

OSHC had a blast these
holidays!! 

Cant wait for the next one!
Keep your eyes peeled on the
Keithcot Kings OSHC Facebook

page for updates regarding
April Vac Care booking :) 


